
 

 

 

The K of C’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All Knights, past Knights or men 

interested in becoming a Knight are encouraged to attend.    

Next meeting will be February 16, 2023  

7PM in the Parish Hall 

Deceased Knights upcoming Masses 

February 3—Al Welter ~ March 24—Gerard Lafreniere 

 

Happy birthday to these Knights born 
in January!  Joe Hayes, Paul Bouchard, Jim 
Watt, Chuck Staten, Joe Brooks, Steve 
Bogart, Nelson Clarke, John Denne. 

Please join us downstairs for fellowship 
and delicious refreshments!  This is a 
wonderful opportunity to visit with each 
other, and get to know other families.  

Fellowship  Hour Hosts: 

 January 29—Matt & Brenda Reidy 
 Feb. 5 – Anthony & Alex Botello  
 Feb. 12 – Knights of Columbus Breakfast   
 Feb. 19 – Kurt & Laura Gronbach 
 Feb. 26—Billy & Marci Cunningham 
  

**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact Laura 
Bates at 541-212-5792.      Thanks! 

 

 

 

Confirmation families:  Please turn in your forms as 
soon as possible.  If you need another packet, it can 
be obtained from the office. 

Fee is $225.00 per 

person.  For further 

information please 

contact the office or go 

on-line at 

Evangelizeidaho.com/

events.  The Knights of 

Columbus is offering 

assistance for those 

interested in attending.  

Please contact the office 

for more information. 

O Sacrament most Holy! 

O Sacrament Divine! 

All praise and all thanksgiving, 

be every moment Thine! 

Support your Mother Church through  
the 2023 Cathedral Conservation Collection (CCC) 

Thank you for your generosity in 2022 to the Cathedral Conservation 
Collection which brought in $106,468 bringing us closer to funding 
the replacement of the front steps and sidewalks which will cost 
over $1,000,000. We need your help. 

Please consider supporting our Cathedral again this year through a 
second collection this weekend.  Look for the yellow envelope 
located in the pews to make your contribution.  Please make checks 
payable to St. Francis de Sales Cathedral. 

“It’s the mother church of the diocese. . . 
 it belongs to you!”  

The Knights wanted to thank the following 
businesses or parishioners for donating items 
for the Silent Auction: El Erradero, Ace True 
Value Hardware, Coffee Corral, Sweet Wife 
Bakery, Charley's Ice Cream Shop, Baker Air-
craft, Sorbenots, Grocery Outlet, Glacier 45, 
Dawn Coles, Brenda Reidy, Sarah Benjamin-

Kennedy, Patty Nash, Carol Delsman, Crossroads Art Center, 
Kick's Sportswear, Shaffer Chevron Gas Station, Sycamore Tree, 
Elkhorn Peak Lavender Farm, People Helping People, Sherman 
Trucking, and The 1911. 

Further thanks to the following Knights for making the Smokin 
Joe's Chili feed a success - Fidel Soliz, Don Olsen, Steve Bogart, 
Hal Huntington, Matt Reidy, Ron Rowan, Mike Baker, Tim Dels-
man, Gabe Maldonado, Anthony Botello, Joe Shaffer, Chuck Stat-
en, Joe Collier, Tom Fisk, and Lady Knight Brenda Reidy for or-
ganizing the Silent Auction.  

We raised about $1,500.00 for FOCUS ministry sponsorship.  

Rite of Acceptance  

Today we welcome Daniel Maladondo as he takes the 

first step in becoming in full communion with the 

Church.   This liturgical rite marks the beginning of the 

catechumenate proper, as the candidate expresses and 

the Church accepts their intention to respond to God’s 

call to follow the way of Christ.  Daniel has spent the 

past couple of months preparing for this day.  He will 

have the Rite of Election on February Saturday 25th at the 6:00PM Mass 

and then receive the sacraments of Baptism, Eucharist and Confirmation 

on Holy at the Easter Vigil Mass. 


